
 

November 22, 2023 

The Benton County Board of Supervisors met in special session with Supervisors Seeman, Primmer and Bierschenk present. The 
meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. at the Benton County Service Center.  Members of the public are invited to join in during 
open session or watch the livestream at https://www.youtube.com/bentoncountyiowa.  Unless otherwise noted, all actions were 
approved unanimously. Summarized Resolutions will be available in the Auditor’s office and at:  www.bentoncountyia.gov 
Gina Edler, Deputy Auditor, explained to the Board that there was a recount requested for the City of Vinton Ward 2 race. Recount 
was administered on November 20. There was a difference found in the recount and by Iowa Code 50.48(5) the Auditor’s office 
needs to notify the Board of Supervisors and need to re-canvass that race. Edler, read the canvass of votes for the City of Vinton 
Ward 2 race. 
Primmer moved/Bierschenk seconded: Canvass of City of Vinton Ward 2 race. Motion carried. 
Primmer moved/Bierschenk seconded: To adjourn. Motion carried. 
 
       _____________________________ 
        Tracy Seeman, Chairman 

ATTEST: _________________________________ 

 Gina Edler, Deputy Benton County Auditor 
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